
IMPORTANT EMAIL NOTICE FROM INVISALINK 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT EFFECTIVE  

JULY 1, 2015, INVISALINK.NET EMAIL WILL NO LONGER BE 

AVAILABLE TO OUR CUSTOMERS 

 

THIS IS EMAIL ONLY, ...OUR HIGH SPEED INTERNET 

SERVICE WILL REMAIN THE SAME. 

 
To our valued customers: 

 

Due to massive changes in how the internet is being used, the volume of email being sent 

presently, and the growing number of viruses, malware and overall threats that are passed thru 

email. The email we have offered in the past,  as a courtesy  to our customers, has become 

impossible for Invisalink to continue to offer.   So, like many other things that continue to 

change in our modern world, effective July 1, 2015...we will no longer be able to offer this 

courtesy email service. THIS DOES NOT AFFECT YOUR INTERNET SERVICE.   

THIS ONLY AFFECTS THOSE USING INVISALINK.NET EMAIL ! 

 

WHAT SHOULD YOU DO?  Since  Invisalink began providing high speed internet over 10 

years ago, many free email services have become available.  Here are some examples: 

Gmail(google) Yahoo mail, Hot-mail, AOL...to name a few. You can google search for any of 

these or other offerings, to find the best one to fit your needs.  These services are run by very 

large companies that can and do specialize in email services.  They can provide a much more 

efficient, safe and convenient email experience than Invisalink can offer.  Our primary 

business has always been providing you with quality high speed internet service, 

not email.  WE WILL STILL PROVIDE YOU WITH HIGH SPEED INTERNET SERVICE.   

 

We are letting you know about this change several months before we stop the email service, in 

order to give you enough time  to make changes now in how you use your email.  You will be 

receiving this information several times leading up to the cut off date.  We will also post this 

letter on our website. 

 

Invisalink wants your internet experience to be the best possible, and this is another way to 

improve that experience.  We regret any inconvenience this may cause.   

 

Your continued business is appreciated,                                      

 

Invisalink Management   


